Northwest Custom Aircraft Hangers Leasing LLC

Memorandum

Steve Peiffle
Re: Update for Airport Lot 404B

June 14, 2022
This memo is to update you on the progress of the lot mentioned above.

Permit has been applied for and we are waiting for approval.
Many of the doors, trusses and walls are completed.

Majority of door hardware is complete.

Steel infrastructure is fabricated.

Sewer line is installed and completed with sign off.

Water line is installed and complete short of connection.

Fence is in and sight is prepared for build.

One taxiway is complete and 2™ taxiway is prepped.

Required fire protection including hydrant is complete.
Underground electrical is installed and has been signed off by Labor and Industries.
Construction can commence immediately once permit is approved.

Duane Wilcoxon

Nﬁﬂw Hangers Leasing LLC

CC: Paul Ellis, Dave Ryan, Barbara Tolbert



